Levelock Site Report - December, 2021

Outstanding Events

Levelock School hosted a Christmas program inviting all members of the village to
attend. The elementary class sang Christmas carols and two members of the secondary
class recited | Heard the Bells on Christmas Day by Henry Wadsworth Longfellow. Two
other members of the secondary class considered themselves too cool to participate in
singing or reciting a poem, but all of the secondary class worked together to make pies
and cakes to be served at the event. They also got some practice using fractions in a
real world context.

Mr. Huesca, our cook, also cooked pineapple upside down cakes using supplies he
purchased himself. Mr. Huesca also purchased his own Santa suit and gave individual
gifts to every member of the community. After the gifts were distributed, he served ice
cream with a number of toppings to everyone.

Personnel

Ms. Jessica DiTondo is moving from Classroom/SPED/PE aide to tutor at Levelock
School. This change in position will provide more hours for her to work individually and
with small groups to support student learning.

Enroliment

Levelock School enroliment dropped to 8 - K-12 students during the month of December.
Our preschool dropped to 2 - 3 year old students. We expect that our 11th grade student
will graduate this Spring.



